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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
YEAR 8 – Parent/Carer Consultation Evening Invitation  

 
This year for Year 8 we have arranged formal opportunities for parents/carers to meet with subject staff regarding 
progress.  We feel that regular contact with home is necessary to ensure that we as a school can offer support of the 
highest quality to our students.  The date for the consultation evening is Wednesday 30th November 2016.   
 
The evening has been split into two sessions: 
 
Session 1: 5.00pm – 6.45pm 
There will be a short presentation for all parents/carers and student in the George Weston Theatre at 5.00pm with 
appointments with staff beginning at 5.15pm.  Please allow sufficient time between appointments to move around 
the various departments within the school. 
 
Session 2: 6.30pm – 8.15pm 
There will be a short presentation for all parents/carers and student in the George Weston Theatre at 6.30pm with 
appointments with staff beginning at 6.45pm.  Please allow sufficient time between appointments to move around 
the various departments within the school. 
 
Please visit http://corbytechnicalschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointments.  A short guide on 
how to add appointments is included with this letter.  There is also a link on the school website under Parent 
Information that will direct you to the new system.  You will need to choose one of the above sessions and then 
individually book times in for each subject teacher.  It is important that your child accompanies you so that an 
effective dialogue between you, your child and the relevant subject teacher can take place.  Appointments can be 
made from 23rd November at 6.00pm until 29th November at 6.00pm.  Should you wish to make any changes after 
this date, please contact the school reception on 01536 213100.  Please keep the details below for future reference. 
 
You can log onto the system using the details below: 
 

 
I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 30th November.    
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Angela Reynolds 
Principal 

 

http://corbytechnicalschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

